
TO: Victory McCoy, COMMANDANT

DEPARTMENT OF PA

NATIONAL CEMETERY OF THE ALLEGHENIES – REPORT FOR October 2025

MOMENTS OF REMEMBRANCE HELD THE FIRST WEDNESDAY OF EVERY MONTH ALWAYS HAS A GOOD 
TURN OUT.  YEAR FO DATE WE HONORED 443 VETERANS.  OF THAT TOTAL 29 WERE MARINES.

10/14/25 – WWII MEMORIAL PROGRAM – WAS HELD AND WELL ATTENDED. THERE WERE 2 WWII 
VETERANS PRESENT AND MANY SPECTATORS STOPPED TO HEAR THEIR STORY AND THANK 
THEM.BUGLES ACROSS AMERICA.  PROVIDED TAPS.

EXPANSION PROJECTS:

THE NORTH PORTION OF THE EXPANSION PROJECT IS NOW IN USE. 

2 NEW WALLS ADDED TO THE EXISTING COLUMBARIUM SITE AND NEWLY BUILT COUMBARIUM IN 
SECTION 11 WILL BE USED ONCE EXISTING SITE IS FULL.

TOTAL BURIALS AS OF 11/31/2025 – 29037:  FISCAL YEAR AS OF 9/30/2025 – 1,1783

CASKET BURIALS 48% - CREMATION BURIALS 52%  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

MATT POPOVICH, LIAISON

NATIONAL CEMETERY OF THE ALLEGHENIES


